Report from Naunton Cricket Club 

I am pleased to report that the club had another successful year.
Fifteen matches were organised of which thirteen were played, with Naunton winning half of them.
Although our funds are lower than last year due partly to the increased charge of maintenance, we are still in a strong financial position.
The club had approximately ninety members comprising of players and social.
With costs likely to increase significantly it is intended that we hold more social events which have been very successful to date.
I would like to remind everyone that in order to purchase alcoholic drinks at the club they need to be members , either players or social.

Will Davies 
Chairman 
NAUNTON CRICKET CLUB 


